
March ___, 2000

Dear _________:


My friend and colleague, Roland Garcia, is a candidate for President-Elect of the Houston Bar Association.  Please consider voting for Roland in this race. His extensive HBA service, as well as his proven record of leadership in the HBA and in other bar and community organizations makes him uniquely qualified to represent attorneys of all backgrounds and to reach out to the community at-large.

Roland has designed programs to promote economic and leadership opportunities for attorneys of all levels of experience and has pioneered bar service programs in the areas of education, literacy and hunger relief.  As president of various organizations, he has handled finance, budget and long-range planning issues.  He has worked closely with national, state, local, women’s, young lawyers and minority bar associations for collaborative problem solving.  He also worked on state and national pro bono issues. 

Roland has served the HBA in many roles including Committee Chair, Director and now as Board Secretary, Executive Committee member, and President of the Dispute Resolution Center.  He has held leadership posts in the State Bar of Texas as Director, Texas Young Lawyers Association as President and Hispanic Bar Association as President.  He has received awards from the HBA, State Bar, TYLA and others.  His commitment to the service of others is not just limited to the Bar.  He also served on boards and committees of the Texas Supreme Court, American Leadership Forum, Center for Legal Responsibility, Hermann Children’s Hospital, Aspiring Youth of Houston, South Texas College of Law, University of Houston, United Way and others.


The HBA ballots are mailed March 10 and must be returned by March 31.  Please vote for Roland and please send an e-mail or letter to your attorney colleagues urging them to vote for Roland.  Please visit Roland’s website, www.RolandGarciaforHBAPres.com for more information on his bar and community service, and for information on how to help him in this race.  Thanks so much for your consideration of Roland as our next President-Elect.








Sincerely,
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